
Millage Committee Report               July 10, 2013

Attended by:  Dorothy Cherry, Marilyn Johnson, John Rucker, Evette Atkin, Gina Horn.  
Not present:  Lynda Chan, Martha Watson.

The Millage Committee met and recommends that the millage date be set for the August 2014 Primary 
and we ask for .5 mills (half a mill) for 8 years.  
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